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July meeting:    
Our July meeting will be held on Thursday, July 23, 2009, 7 p.m., at Mary Harris’ house.  She will give us a tour of 
her personal “museum”.  See the back of this newsletter for a map to Mary’s house. 
 
A special thanks to the Green McAdoo Cultural Center and Vice Mayor Jerry Shaddock for the tour of the Center and 
Mr. Shaddock’s personal account of the events. 
 
Events:    
 
PGHS Annual Workshop 
The Annual Workshop will be held on August 22, 2009 at the Clinton High School Cafeteria.  The theme for this 
year’s workshop is “Preserving Your Heritage – digitally preserving photos, documents and videos”.  A special 
mailing will be sent during the first week of August with the schedule of events. 
 
Final Episode of WBIR “Heartland Series” 
Final Episode of WBIR “Heartland Series – The Gathering of Friends” will be filmed August 8, 2009 from 9AM to 4 
PM at The Museum of Appalachia in Norris, Tennessee.  Advance tickets are $10 for adults and $5 for kids.  For 
more information, or to purchase tickets, call the Museum of Appalachia at (865) 494-7680, or go to 
http://www.wbir.com/life/programming/local/heartland/gathering/ . 
 
 
 
 
The Pellissippian: 
 
Issue #1 of the 2009 Pellissippian Journal has been mailed.  If you don’t receive your issue within the next 2 weeks, 
please contact us.   
 
Issue #2 is at the printers and should be available soon. 
 
Thanks Carla Foust. 



 


